
SYNOPSIS 
Citizen Appointments to the  

Planning Advisory Committee 
 

The role of the Planning Advisory Committee is to advise Council respecting the 
preparation of, or amendments to, the Town’s Municipal Planning Strategy, Land Use 
Bylaw and Subdivision Bylaw, as well as other general land use planning matters.  This 
Committee also hears appeals and makes decision with respect to Dangerous and 
Unsightly Premises, and acts as the Heritage Advisory Committee. 

The Town of Amherst has three citizen members on the Planning Advisory Committee 
whose terms will expire the end of March.  
 
Following the call for expressions of interest staff received four applications. 

 
 
MOTION:  
That Council re-appoint Ron Wilson and Creighton McCarthy to the 
Planning Advisory Committee for two-year terms effective April 1, 
2023 to March 31, 2025, and further appoint Jim Lamplugh to the 
Planning Advisory Committee for a one-year term effective April 1, 
2023 to March 31, 2024. 

 


